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Works Notice  

Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges 

Project – McCallum Park  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges project will see two iconic cable stayed bridges built, 

comprising a 6-metre-wide segregated path linking Victoria Park foreshore at McCallum Park with Heirisson 

Island and Perth’s CBD at Point Fraser.  

 

Marine Piling and Out of Hours Works 

Construction in the river is about to commence for the 

Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges Project. These 

works will involve marine piling, which is the process of 

installing piles into the riverbed to create a solid 

foundation for the bridges to be built on.  

 

Piling is due to commence in the southern channel 

(Victoria Park side of Heirisson Island) in late 

November 2023. Both marine works and landside 

construction activities will occur between 7am and 

7pm Monday to Saturday.  

 

In addition, to facilitate ongoing deliveries of marine 

equipment, assembly of barge and crane components 

and dust management using a water cart at the McCallum Park site, approval has been provided by the 

Town of Victoria Park for out of hours works on Sundays between 7:30am to 5pm from Sunday 19th 

November until Sunday 17th December 2023.  

 

Piling of the southern channel (Victoria Park side of Heirisson Island) 

• 7am to 7pm, Monday to Saturday from late November to late January 2024 

• Marine works and landside construction activities  

• Adhere to signage 

 

Associated works at McCallum Park (Out of Hours) 

• 7:30am to 5pm, every Sunday from 19th November to 17th December 2023 

• Facilitating ongoing deliveries and dust mitigation 

• Adhere to signage 

 

We thank you for your patience and apologise in advance for any inconvenience. 

 

 

 

Figure 1 Drone photo of the construction site at McCallum Park, 

November 2023 



 

For the safety of the public and construction workers, an exclusion boundary is in place across the southern 

channel for the duration of works. This is not a gazetted navigational channel and only power boats and 

water sports vessels are usually allowed access. We have been engaging extensively with the Burswood 

Aquatic Management and the Department of Transport regarding this closure.  

 

Construction is not due to commence in the northern navigational channel (Perth side of Heirisson Island) 

until early 2024, with work ongoing until Spring 2024. The channel will continue to remain open, with the 

flow of the river traffic being managed during work activities.  

 

Noise Management  

To minimise any potential impacts, a Noise and Vibration Management Plan is in place to regulate and 

manage vibration and noise generated by construction activities. While we will actively seek to limit our 

impact, we understand that works may, at times, cause disturbances and we apologise in advance for any 

inconvenience. This plan has been approved by the Town of Victoria Park.  

 

Further information  

If you have any questions, please contact the Customer Information Centre on 138 138 or email 

enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au. More information about this project is available on the project webpage 

and you can also subscribe for updates: www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/causeway-path 

 

While visiting the website, you can let us know how effective our communications are by taking our 

feedback survey, available under the ‘Community’ tab.  
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